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FEDIL has given a contribution to the European Commission’s call for evidence
on the Single Market Strategy 2025. FEDIL advocates for a streamlined Single
Market that fosters economic growth, innovation, and business-friendly
regulations. The Single Market is crucial to the EU economy, ensuring the free
movement of goods, services, capital, and people. We welcome the
Commission’s commitment to strengthening the Single Market to help
companies scale up and compete globally. However, fragmented regulations,
administrative burdens, and inconsistent policies hinder business efficiency
and competitiveness. Streamlining and harmonising legislation is key to
sustaining economic integration, promoting business growth—especially for
SMEs—and ensuring that the Single Market remains an attractive economic
space. FEDIL remains committed to collaborating with EU institutions and
Member States to promote a harmonised and efficient Single Market. The
following sections outline key policy measures to reinforce economic
integration and strengthen Europe’s competitiveness.
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